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February 21, 2017 -Work Session 
Pedicab Ordinance 

Over the past year, staff has been working with I-Drive area stakeholders to develop an 
ordinance regulating pedicabs within the I-Drive district. On August 23, 2016, a Work 
Session was held with the Board to provide an overview of current conditions, best 
practices·, preliminary draft ordinance provisions, administrative considerations that 
were under discussion and to discuss the next steps. Since that time, staff has 
engaged extensively with pedicab owners and operators for their feedback and 
conducted a public meeting on this topic. 

Staff will provide a comprehensive presentation updating the Board on the Pedicab 
Ordinance for informational purposes only. No action is requested of the Board at this 
time. 
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